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Council decision on the Proposed Otago Regional Policy Statement 2021 – Non-Freshwater Planning 
Instrument Parts 
At its mee�ng on 27 March 2024 the Otago Regional Council considered the recommenda�ons of the Hearings Panel on the Proposed Otago Regional Policy 
Statement 2021 – Non-freshwater Parts and decided to adopt the Panel’s recommenda�ons. 

The report of the Hearings Panel and its addendum are published with this decision. 

 

Anita Dawe 

General Manager Policy and Science 

Otago Regional Council 


